Clarinets and Flutes

Term 6

This term:

This term, our topic is 'How will we get there?' We
will be learning about lots of different types of
transport. This will include cars, buses, bikes, trains,
boats and aeroplanes! We will also be exploring
different books in literacy, including 'The Night
Pirate', 'The Sharing Shell' and 'Mrs Bears Holiday'.

In maths, we will be further exploring the
composition of numbers and comparing quantities in
various different contexts.

Finally, in expressive arts and design we will be
making cars and trains. We are going to have a pirate
week and use the construction toys to make pirate
boats and bridges to walk the plank!

Key Information:

Clarinets will continue to have PE on a Wednesday
and Flutes will have it on a Thursday. For PE, please
ensure that jogging bottoms are worn, and either a
plain white t-shirt or your child's house colour
t-shirt.

Forest School is still on a Friday and your child may
wear any suitable clothing you do not mind getting
muddy!

The weather is (hopefully!) getting warmer so please
ensure your child comes into school wearing suncream
and a hat! Remember your water bottlesl!

On the 17th June, we are hoping to hold our Sports
Day. On this day, you will be invited to watch your
child in their races. Watch out for more information!

Tuesday 2nd July- transition meeting with new Year
1 teacher for ‘transition and treats!

Last day of term - Friday 19th July

Our theme this term is 'How will we get there?'

Your child will continue to be sent home with a
reading book every Friday. Please can you make sure

you are recording when you have read with your child
in their reading journals.

Reading books and records need to be in every day,
in particular, on a Friday so they can be changed. If
they are not brought back, unfertunately we will not
be able to change it. Thank you!

Clothes:

Please can you ensure that all of your child’s clothes
are named as we have had a few incidences where
children have lost items which have not been named.
They are therefore very hard to track down!

Please make sure you are wearing weather
appropriate clothes! Also, as the weather is getting
warmer, please can you send your child inte school
with suncream and a sun hat on so they can enjoy
playing outside!

Finally, if your child has come home with any spare
clothes, please can you make sure they are returned
to school as we are running low.

Thank you for understanding!

Transition week

Transition week is Monday to Thursday, the week
beginning the 1st July. An email will be sent with the

details!
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